
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
        pastorkriswint@comcast.net                                         pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul & Marvin Reinford 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  

 
  Sunday School is not being held today. However, grab your coffee and join 
the Tough Questions dialogue at 9:45am in the sanctuary for all to join. 

 

  Retreat launches its first annual intergenerational retreat 
January 11-13 2019. Mark your calendars for this worldview weekend at 
Spruce Lake featuring published apologist Sean McDowell. 

 
  Marian and Friends ventriloquist launches our FUSION NIGHTS KICK-OFF 
THIS Wednesday at 6:45pm. Family friendly fun for all ages. Gather for Fusion 
nights Wednesdays this fall for intergenerational Christian community to 
grow as we share, struggle and laugh together. 

 
Financial Peace University (FPU) starts THIS WEEK! Even if you haven’t 
signed up, you are welcome to come to FPU Tuesday 6:00pm-7:30pm to see 
if you want to join.  Corey and Corinne Guntz are offering it in the community 
room through October 30. Please have your checks made out to Finland 
Mennonite Church today in the ministry assistant’s mailbox or Tuesday to 
receive your $109 kit (if cost is prohibitive, contact Finland staff). 
 
The Rice family thanks you for your prayers, cards, support, and love offered 
during the recent loss of Sue’s mother.  Also, for the beautiful bouquet. 
 
CPR/AED training is being offered at Finland 9/22. Sign-up by 9/9. 

    
Join Men’s Encounter at Victory Valley Camp run by Christian Life 
Center/Perkiomenville Mennonite Church September 21-23. It’s not a 
retreat, it’s an encounter with God. The cost that covers meals, lodging and 
materials is only $125. Hurry, registration is due by September 10. Join by 
contacting Pastor Gerry and/or online at mensencounterpa.com.  
 
Pastor Appreciation Meal is October 7. Sign-up and bring a side or desert. 
 
Camp in community at Camp Swatara for a weekend from October 19-21. 
Three campsites and two (five-person) cabins are still available. Food is 
provided at minimal cost ($8) per person. Choose a campsite ($46/night) or 
a 5-person cabin ($59/night. Contact Julie Landis. If attending, sign-up in the 
community room for a free game of golf. Contact John Ehst for more info. 
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Welcome to Finland Mennonite Church 

Vol. LXII                  September 2, 2018                          No. 35 

Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00am 

Tough Questions Dialogue 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under during 

second service (nursery will not be staffed during first service but feel free use it) 

 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song   

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 1194)                                                                                 Romans                                   

Sermon – “Does Grace Nullify the Law?”                                                                                                   Pastor Kris 

Communion 

Guest – Crossroads Pregnancy Care                                                                                                       Walt Zamroz 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                                                                                           Greg Ingram 

Benediction and Blessing                                              Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: “If God is Sovereign can I really choose?” 
                      
                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 

This Week at Finland 
Today – Walt Zamroz, executive director of Crossroads Pregnancy Care joins us 
Tuesday, 7:15pm – Worship team practice 
Tuesday, 6:00pm – Financial Peace University Launch 
Wednesday, 6:45pm – Fusion Nights Kick-off with Marian & Friends          
            Ventriloquist 
 
 

                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Les & Martha Guntz (1st svc) 
Jim & Lynn Swartley (2nd svc) 

Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st svc) 
Grace Benner & Grace Ingalls (2nd svc) 

Nursery Not staffed during 1st service 
Shirley Kiefer & Ruth Janton (2nd svc) 

Not staffed during 1st service 
Diane Dougherty & Rachel Kiefer (2nd svc) 

Ushers Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Rand Ziegler (2nd svc) 

Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Rand Ziegler (2nd svc) 

Closing       John & Sue Rice - September       John & Sue Rice - September 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

***NO FORMAL SUNDAY SCHOOL TODAY*** 
Tough Questions Dialogue, 9:45am – In the sanctuary. Join the discussion     

based-off of the current sermon series.       

FUSION NIGHTS  

     KICK-OFF 

Wed at 6:45pm 
Featuring… Marian and          
Friends  Ventriloquist! 

 
 

   Last Week's Attendance & Offering 
 1st Service – 134  2nd Service – 87 

 
 
 
             

   *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be given to: 
Open Link/ Keystone Opportunity Center 


